
From: ron popkin [mailto:ronp503@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, April 23, 2017 4:41 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov>; Wwrahm@aol.com 
Subject: Art Museum - Rothko Request 
 
 I had intended to testify at the City Council meeting but a last minute need to accompany one of 
the felons that I mentor to a doctor interceded. I wish to present my thoughts in brief for 
consideration. 
 
  It is not in the community's best interest when a request is made to alter a previously granted 
exception. 
 
  The museum can accomplish its stated purpose by providing east/ west doors to be open per the 
exception. A lockable door on the north and one on the south would allow the museum to deny 
entrance as it sees fit.  
 
Ron and Linda Popkin 
1221 SW 10th Ave Apt 1302 
97205 
 


